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 Open Water Swimming Series Coming to Mullaloo Beach  

  
On Saturday 30th December 2017, the Swimming WA Open Water Swimming Series is 
coming to Mullaloo Beach for the last swim of 2017. 

Round 5 of the series has something for everyone with distances ranging from : 500m, 
1.25km, 2.5km, 5km and 10km.   
  
Thanks to the support of City of Joondalup, this family friendly will start from 7:30am and is 
expecting to attract 700 swimmers.   
  
The OWS Series kicked off at Cottesloe Beach on 4th November 2017 with a record 740 
swimmers taking part. Since then it has visited Bunbury, Coogee and Leighton, and the 
State Open Water Swimming championships were held last month at Champion Lakes.  A 
new event called the Relay Round has been added to the series and is taking place at 
Scarborough Beach tomorrow.    
  
Celebrating 10 years, the SWA OWS Series runs throughout the summer until March 2018 
and attracts 6,000 competitive and novice swimmers. 
  
For further information about the OWS Series or to register, visit 
www.openwaterswimming.com.au.   Online registrations for the Mullaloo Beach Round 
close 10pm on 28th December 2017, although you can register on the day from 6:30am.   
  
Ends…………… 
  
  
For further information, please contact: 
David Johnson 
Events and Operations Manager 
Swimming WA 
Ph: (0) 9328 4599 
Mobile: 0414 187 331 
E-Mail: david.johnson@wa.swimming.org.au 
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